
The Tabor City Council met in special session on January 5, 2022, in council chambers, 626 Main St., 
Tabor, Iowa at 5:30 p.m. Agenda posted as required by law. Meeting was opened by Mayor Pro Tem 
Bartholomew with councilpersons Jackson, Wirth, and Williams. Korver – Absent. City Clerk Mary King-
Bateman. City employees Assistant Superintendent Wes Hill.  
Visitors present – Connor Alley. 
 
Michael Goines and Jeremy Davis from Midwest Data Center were in attendance to discuss with the 
council the cities internet broadband infrastructure. No action taken. 
Mayor Switzer arrived at 6:13 p.m. and resumed the meeting. 
 
Interviews commenced for the position of Assistant Superintendent position. Motion by Jackson, second 
Wirth to hire Dillon Bartholomew for this position. Roll call vote: Ayes – Williams, Wirth, Jackson. 
Abstain – Bartholomew. Motion Carries. 
 
Motion by Williams, second Wirth to set starting pay for Dillon Bartholomew at an annual salary of 
$39,500. Roll call vote: Ayes – Williams, Wirth, Jackson. Abstain – Bartholomew. Motion Carries. 
 
Motion to adjourn Wirth, second by Williams. All Ayes. 
 
                                                                                                                   _________________________________ 
                 Mayor, James Switzer 
_____________________________________________ 
         City Clerk, Mary King-Bateman           01/05/2022 
 
 

 


